
Announcement about the Entrance Examination to be held in January 2022 

January 4, 2022 
 
 
Considering the spread of COVID-19, it has been decided that the entrance examination for 

Department of Astronomical Science, which was scheduled to be held at Mitaka Campus on 
January 22, 2022, will be conducted online. There is no other major change. 

Details on the required environment, devices, applications, etc. for taking the online entrance 
examination will be notified to applicants individually. 
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